
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Robert Grubbs"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: "agroves@slo.state.nm.us"
Subject: RE: (Closure) SRO SWD #101 (30-015-26105)
Date: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 10:25:00 AM
Attachments: image004.png

Mr. Grubbs,
 
Do you have pictures of the work done at this location?  I’m especially interested in
 excavation and “after” pictures. 
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Robert Grubbs [mailto:RGrubbs@concho.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 3:16 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: 'agroves@slo.state.nm.us'
Subject: (Closure) SRO SWD #101 (30-015-26105)
 
Mr. Bratcher,
 
Attached for your consideration is a copy of a Closure Letter
 along with a C-141 Final for the SRO SWD #101. Please feel
 free to contact me with any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you,
 
Robert Grubbs Jr.
Sr. Environmental Coordinator
432.683.7443 (main)
432.818.2369 (direct)
432.661.6601 (cell)
432.221.0892 (Fax)
rgrubbs@concho.com
Mailing Address:
One Concho Center
600 W. Illinois Avenue
Midland, Texas 79701
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be
 confidential and/or privileged.  If you are not the intended
 recipient or an authorized representative of the intended
 recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination
 or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the
 information herein, is prohibited.  If you received this email in
 error,  please immediately notify the sender by return email and
 delete this email from your system.  Thank you.
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